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NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELATION 

 

 
DATED August 8, 2018 
 
  
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Board of Commissioners of King 

County Fire Protection District No. 16, held at the headquarters station located at 7220 NE 181st 

Street, Kenmore WA 98028, on Tuesday, the 21st day of August 2018, has been canceled. 

 

  
KING COUNTY FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT NO.16 

7220 NE 181st Street 
KENMORE, WA  98028 

  
  

BUSINESS: 425-354-1780   FAX: 425-354-1781    


